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Dear Prayer Team,





Thank you for committing to pray for Mom to Mom. So often in scripture we are commissioned to pray. We know that prayer is the key to unlocking God’s prevailing power in our lives. We desire to see God’s power working mightily in the lives of the women who chose to be a part of Mom to Mom.





	•	Each week pray specifically during our meeting time on Tuesday morning 9:30–11:30.


	


During the remainder of the week, if you would, please pray for the leadership of Mom to Mom specifically.


	


We will be sending you a couple of Mom to Mom newsletters. One is titled “Mom News.” This is passed out to all the women who are part of the Tuesday morning Mom to Mom study. It includes prayer requests from the participants in the small discussion groups. The other newsletter is titled “Leader Link” which is geared toward the leaders of the Mom to Mom program and the mentor moms (Titus 2 Leaders) who are leading the small discussion groups. Enclosed you will find a copy of each. As you receive these newsletters periodically, please pray for the specific prayer concerns listed in them.





We would love for you to join us for a couple of special events during the Mom to Mom year. Your presence would allow you to meet some of the moms and leaders for whom you will be praying. Mark your calendars!





Christmas Brunch (December 2 at Christ Church, 9:30 am to 11:30 am)


End-of-year Brunch (May 5 at Christ Church, 9:30 am to 11:30 am)








“Now to Him who is able to do above and beyond all we ask or think—according to the power that works in you—to Him be glory in the church and in Christ Jesus to all generations forever and ever. Amen”	—Ephesians 3:20–21 (HCSB)
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